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HOMICIDE 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on June 22, 2009 at approximately 10:00 PM at 1640 Northwest 3rd Avenue, 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was involved in a verbal 
argument with a white male later identified as Harry Donald Pullen.  Pullen is a 
white male, 05-26-1960, and a Fort Lauderdale resident.  The argument became 
physical.  During the physical confrontation, Pullen produced a firearm and shot it 
at the victim.  The victim was pronounced deceased on-scene.  Pullen has been 
charged with Second Degree Murder. 
 
The victim has been identified as Edward Glenn Jones, W/M, 10-31-1968, and a 
Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 
This is still an active investigation and detectives are actively working this case.  
Anyone who may have witnessed this homicide or who has information in 
regards to it is encouraged to contact Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517, 
Detective William Dejesus at 954-828-5366, or Broward County Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-TIPS. 
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